
                                                                       
ANNOUNCING  

The American Society for Engineering Education – Pacific Southwest  

 ASEE PSW 2004 Conference at  

UNIVERSITY OF THE PACIFIC 

 

PREPARING FUTURE ENGINEERS 

Call for Paper 

 

The 2004 annual American Society for Engineering Education/Pacific Southwest Section 

(ASEE/PSW) Conference will be held on Thursday and Friday morning, April 1 & 2, 2004, 

at University of the Pacific, Stockton, CA.   

 

Program: The program consists of a series of sessions, panel discussions, and a keynote 

address, covering such topics as:   

 

 Developing Team-Work Skill in Engineers (Chair: Thomas Piechota, UNLV)  

 Preparing Future Engineering Students in High School  

 Need for Change in Engineering Curricula (Tom Kanneman, USD) 

 Teaching Science and Mathematics  

 Use of Technical Software in Engineering Education (Chair: Julie Kenrow, UOP) 

 Innovations in Engineering Education (Elizabeth Eschenbach, Humboldt SU) 

 Integrating Design in Engineering Curricula (Chair: S.K. Ramesh, CSUS) 

 Panel Discussion: Coops and Internships   

 Panel Discussion: 40 years of Technology Advancement in 4 years of College    

 Panel Discussion: Industrial Perspectives (Chair: Kevin O’Brien, LLNL) 
 

The above topics could change to reflect the areas of accepted papers.   

 

Contributed Papers:  
Please submit abstracts (by January 15, 2004) to:  

 

R. Khoie, ASEE PSW 2004 Conference Co-Chair  

University of the Pacific 

3601 Pacific Avenue  

Stockton, CA 95211  

You may also email your abstract (in doc or pdf) to: rkhoie@uop.edu.  

 

mailto:rkhoie@uop.edu


Abstracts will be refereed as they are received and the acceptance letters (based on 

abstracts) will be mailed to authors. The complete camera-ready manuscripts are due by 

February 15, 2004. The final program will be announced by March 1, 2004.   

 

Conference Registration Fee:  
The registration fee for the conference is $100 and includes lunch both days and the 

reception dinner on Thursday night (April 1, 2004). This fee also includes the cost of 

production of the conference proceedings which will be made available at the conference. 

Please use the Registration Form Provided on the web site for registration. 

 

Faculty Fellowship Awards: 
A limited number of fellowship awards of $100 are available for the authors and 

presenters to help with the cost of registration and travel and lodging expenses. To be 

considered for this award, please include with your submission a statement of your desire 

for this award, and include the year and school of your highest degree, and your present 

rank at your institution.   

 

 
For more information, please send email to rkhoie@uop.edu or visit http://www3.uop.edu/asee/. 

 

Organizing Committee:  

R. Jain, Professor and Dean of School of Engineering and Computer Science (Co-Chair),  

R. Khoie, Professor of Electrical and Computer Engineering (Co-Chair),  

G. Litton, Associate Professor of Civil Engineering,  

C. Saviz, Assistant Professor of Civil Engineering, and  

L. Stark, Associate Professor of Electrical and Computer Engineering,  

School of Engineering and Computer Science, University of the Pacific, Stockton, CA 

95211 

mailto:rkhoie@uop.edu
http://www3.uop.edu/asee/

